All Saints' Church, Little Munden 2016/2017 20th April, 2017

All Saints' Church continues to provide a spiritual haven for everyone in the Parish. The church is always open during daylight hours and welcomes visitors from all over the world.

We offer a warm welcome to everyone at our regular services which are listed in the newsletter and on the Mundens website.

In 2016 a group of people, primarily from the church community and with the support of the church, started a monthly village lunch in the Memorial Hall which is open to everyone in the parish. This has been very successful with numbers attending increasing every month. We were very grateful for a donation received from Little Munden Parish Council and two grants from East Herts Council.

We have been running a café in the church during the summer months for 8 years and this also continues to be very successful. The cafes will start again in May.

The sports on Saturday mornings in the school field continue to be very popular.

These activities are supported by many parishioners who otherwise have no connections with the church.

The new lighting system (installed late 2015) is working well and the floodlights on both sides of the building light up the church beautifully.

This year a completely new sound system has been installed.

The church holds a concert every September which highlights the number of excellent musicians we have living locally and this is always very well supported.